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Sunday, December 11, 2016 6:27 PM
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From:
Sent:
To:
Subject:

Hi Leanne,
This came in after the Community Meeting.

Cheers
Pam

From: Jaqueline van Voorst [mailto. __ •••••••••
Sent: December 10, 20169:38 AM
To: pamhartling@telus.net
Subject: re 1046 and 1048 North Park

Hello Pam,

I am a full time working woman living close to the new development for 1046 and 1048 North Park street and I
note it is for supportive housing.
I would like to indicate my support for this new housing development.

I have been dismayed at the emphasis on luxury condos in this city, and I am especially disappointed with the
building on the corner of Cook, near Pandora ( opposite Well burns ) I was unpleasantly surprised to see its
street presence, so monolithic and out of keeping with the neighbourhood.

The recent approval of 212-220 Cook Street mixed use with a range of bedroom apartments. Live/ work space
and the proposal of this development in North Park indicates I hope a welcome change of direction for housing
in Victoria.

If you wouldn't mind sending me a link so I can see the plans or other relevant info for the North Park site
would appreciate it as I have not been able to find a way to access that information.

thank you

Jaqueline van Voorst
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From: Jaqueline van Voorst [!!m~aillil~t,••••••••••••
Sent: December 10, 20169:38 AM
To: ••••••
Subject: re 1046 and 1048 North Park

Hello Pam,

I am a full time working woman living close to the new development for 1046 and 1048 North
Park street and I note it is for supportive housing.
I would like to indicate my support for this new housing development.

I have been dismayed at the emphasis on luxury condos in this city, and I am especially
disappointed with the building on the corner of Cook, near Pandora (opposite Wellburns) I was
unpleasantly surprised to see its street presence, so monolithic and out of keeping with the
neighbourhood.

The recent approval of 212-220 Cook Street mixed use with a range of bedroom apartments.
Live/ work space and the proposal of this development in North Park indicates I hope a welcome
change of direction for housing in Victoria.

If you wouldn't mind sending me a link so I can see the plans or other relevant info for the North
Park site I would appreciate it as I have not been able to find a way to access that information.

thank you

Jaqueline van Voorst




